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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA TO THE
INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN VIENNA

M-06/2025

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the International
Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Quter
Space Affairs (UNOOSA) and, in reference to its Note Verbale O0SA/2024/59 CU
2024/378 dated 29 November 2024, has the honour to appoint the following
representatives from the Republic of Armenia to participate in the work of the Action
Team on Lunar Activities Consultation (ATLAC):

Ms. Ani SARGSYAN

Second Secretary,

Department of Multilateral Policy and Development Cooperation,
Division of the UN and sustainable development cooperation,

Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Ms. Meri ADAMIAN
Third Secretary,

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the

International Organizations in Vienna

To the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs

Vienna

Hadikgasse 28/1, 1140 Vienna, Austria * Phone:(+43 1) 890 63 63* Fax:(+43 1) 890 63 63 150*
E-mail: armeniaunov@mfa.am




The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia in reference to UNOOSA’s Note
Verbale O0SA 2024/48 CU 2024/244 dated 2 September 2024 has the honour to submit
contribution by the Republic of Armenia for the bureau and workplan of the Action Team
(enclosed).

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the International
Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations
Office for Outer Space Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration. AH

Vienna, 13 January 2025




